
 

                                 

 
Trading Update – Casino Canberra – November 2015 and Completion of 

Appointment of Auditors 
 
 

9 December 2015 

Trading Update 

The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (ASX: AQS) is pleased to announce that gaming revenue at its subsidiary’s 
Casino Canberra property for the month of November 2015 was again strong, comparing favourably with the October 
record result: 

- Gross Gaming Revenue of $2,194,848 for the month:- 
o A decrease of 8.7% from $2,404,974 in October 2015 
o An increase of 62.1% from $1,354,210 in November 2014 

Gaming department expenses were broadly consistent month on month. 

Appointment / Resignation of Auditors 

The Board also advises that ASIC approval of the resignation of former auditors, Moore Stephens, has now been 
received. Accordingly, the appointment of RSM Australia Partners as auditors, which was approved by shareholders at 
the Annual General Meeting on 26 November 2015, will now take effect. 

 

Enquiries please contact: 

Jessica Mellor 
Executive Director 
02 6257 7074 
jessica@aquisentertainment.com 


